	Distributed Education Coordination Council
	1/18/2005                                                Minutes
10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.

District – Professional Development Center

	Director of Distributed Ed.            

Glen Kuck  - present

SBVC – Instructional Designer

Reginald Metu  - absent

District Assembly President          

Diane Dusick  -absent

SBVC Online Instructors

Jack  Jackson - present

SBVC VP of Instruction

Robin Calote  -  present

CHC Online Instructors

TL Brink  -   present

CHC Dean of Instr. Services

June Yamamoto -present 

SBVC Telecourse Instructors

Colleen Calderon  - absent

SBVC – Dean Student Services

Ali Mossaver-Ramani- absent

CHC Telecourse Instructors

Mario Perez  - absent

CHC – Dean Student Services

Kirsten Colvey - present

SBVC Director Faculty Devel.

Kathryn  Weiss  -present

SBVC Faculty Senate

Susan Bangasser  -  present

KVCR

Larry Ceicalone  - absent

CHC Faculty Senate/Inst. Dsgn           

Ted Phillips  - present

PDC

Matthew Isaac  - absent

SBVC-Institutional Research

James Smith   -  absent

Computer Services

Carl Druy  - absent

CHC-Research and Planning

Virginia Moran  - absent



	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	FURTHER ACTION 

	Review and Approval of Minutes
	June Yamamoto moved to approve,  seconded by T.L. Brink
	

	Status of assigning e-mail address as part of the hiring process (part-time faculty in particular)
	Collegis is in the process of doing an assessment of the e-mail structure for the entire district.   We should be receiving reports on several issues from them over the next few months.  We do not anticipate seeing any changes in the e-mail structure before this summer. The importance of distribution lists was discussed as well as deleting individuals upon termination or resignation and ensuring all students have e-mail accounts. 
	

	DE Captioning Grant
	There are several options we can utilize with this Grant, we can either buy the equipment to close caption our programs, or we can send the programs out to be close captioned and be reimbursed.  A sub-committee will be established to review what areas we need close captioning on and what makes most sense for the campuses, also what are the rules for this area. 
	A meeting will be set up with the sub-committee. The sub-committee members are as follows: Ted Phillips, Glen Kuck Kay Weiss, Rebecca Warren-Marlatt, Reginald Metu and Marti Licerio

	Course Management System- The Next Generation
	There was a meeting at Valley that demonstrated several different CMS. There was no particular CMS that was liked more than the other. It is imperative that whatever CMS we utilize, there is support for it. Glen has met with WebCTV already and will meet with Blackboard tomorrow to discuss price.  A two day meeting at the PDC will then be scheduled  for instructors  to review these two products 
	The Review meeting will be scheduled at the PDC sometime in February. 

	Streaming Videos
	Collegis has hired an outside consultant to meet with several individuals and do a District wide assessment regarding our needs.  He will make recommendations to the District concerning the system we should utilize. 
	Findings will be discussed at this meeting when they are available.

	Duplication of CD’s- policies for selling CD’s
	The faculty is currently selling copies of their material and CD/DVD’s at the bookstore for a profit.  This is a violation of EDCO.  A policy has been drafted and will be published for informational purposes
	Glen to have the policy published for both campuses. 

	Copyright policies
	We need to establish a Copyright policy in order to ensure we have no violation’s
	Jack will forward information he has in regards to copyright policies. 

	Misc.
	None


	

	
	
	

	Next Meeting
	February 15, 2005 10:00 a.m. room 101,  at the PDC
	


